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Dear Ms. Romine:
I have signed affidavits in the past stating that I do not want to give up the gas rights to my
property nor do I want them to drill or run lines under my property.  I know they have offered
me small amount of money for this privilege but I have turned them down more than once. 
I do not understand why this keeps being an issue.  We, the property owners,have bought and
paid for our land and we should have the right to decide if we want someone drilling or
trenching beneath our property.
I wish I could be there to protest in person but I am going to be out of town on the day you
have the hearing.
I feel this is trespassing on my land and that the idea of gas lines under my property is
dangerous and can contaminate our land and water supplies.  This firm has no business
interfering with my life and land.  I have told them to their faces to leave me alone and this is
just pure harassment on their part. I was taught no is no and you do not go around the system
to get what you want.  
I also have a big concern my property value will go down knowing their is a line for gas lines
on property.  According to what I have looked into this is a very strong likely hood.
Please consider what we the property owners want and not how the gas company will profit
from this.  I am sure Idaho will receive something for their coffers from the gas company but
we as tax payers and land owners should have the final say, not big business.
Thank you for listening and please do the right thing and keep these people in Texas or where
ever they are from.  Let's keep Idaho clean and healthy. Please protect our private property and
rights.
Respectfully,

L. Kay McPheeters, Land owner
2692 Bayberry Drive
Fruitland, Idaho 83619
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